
 

 

 
 
 
 
July 16, 2021 
 
 
Honorable Tim Meerbott, Mayor 
Town of Cutler Bay 
10720 Caribbean Boulevard, Suite 105 
Cutler Bay, Florida 33189 
 
 
SUBJECT:  Approved 2021 Transportation Alternatives (TA) Priorities 
 
Dear Mayor Meerbott: 
 
Pursuant to the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) correspondence dated May 18, 
2021, FDOT, in collaboration with the TPO, has concluded the selection process for the FY 
2021 Transportation Alternatives Application Cycle (see attached letter). On June 17, 2021, 
the Miami-Dade Transportation Planning Organization (TPO) Governing Board passed 
Resolution #28-2021 approving the attached 2021 TPO Program Priorities. The TPO’s List of 
Program Priorities includes the Cutler Bay SW 82 Avenue Roadway Improvements in the 
amount of $800,000 for Construction in FY 2023. 
 
This project will be included in the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District 6 
Fiscal Years (FYs) 2023-2027 Tentative Work Program. After the approval of the Tentative 
Work Program by the Florida Legislature and Governor, the Miami-Dade TPO will incorporate 
the project in its FYs 2023-2027 Transportation Improvement Program (TIP) scheduled for 
adoption Spring 2022.   
 
The funds for these projects will be administered by FDOT District Six through the Local 
Agency Program office.  The FDOT D6 Local Programs Administrator, Xiomara Nunez, can 
be reached at xiomara.nunez@dot.state.fl.us or 305-450-5404.  Should you have any questions, 
or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Wilson Fernandez at (305) 
375-4507. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Aileen Bouclé, AICP 
Executive Director 
 
c. Rafael G. Casals, Town Manager, Town of Cutler Bay 

Daniel Iglesias, PE, FDOT 
Xiomara Nunez, FDOT 
Wilson Fernandez, TPO 
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